
Elizabeth Ehrenfeld
Falmouth
LD 511
I am a resident of Falmouth and a supporter of advanced and innovative transportation
infrastructure.  As someone who drives, uses public transportation and is an avid 
cyclist I would like to urge the Transportation Committee to vote in support of LD 
511. 
This interim trail from Portland to Auburn would improve public health, protect the 
environment, connect to public transit, and provide options for people who don’t 
drive, or simply want to drive less. These trails have been shown in other states also 
to be a driver of economic growth as they make the region a more desirable place 
both to live and to visit.
 Please vote “ought to pass.”


